

The Fetter Family

Missionaries to



Micronesia

November/December 2009

Dear Pastors & Praying Friends,

Contact Information:

The Fetter Family 401 W. Bigelow Ave. Findlay, OH 45840 (419) 306-6041

Sending Church:

First Baptist Church 327 N. Main St. Evart, MI 49631 (231) 734-6172

Support Address:

WWNTBM
P.O. Box 725
Kings Mountain, NC
28086
(704) 730-1440
www.wwntbm.com



We have been blessed these last couple of months, and are amazed at how God continues to work in our lives. We have seen God work in our daughter Lauren's life, who had a bad infection. The doctors were afraid that a piece of skin had not developed properly and in order to fix that piece of skin, it would require surgery. I was in California at the time of the testing, so my wife had to take our daughter to the hospital by herself and if needed, into surgery right away. The test did not come back until we were in Texas, but praise the Lord, Lauren did not need to have surgery. This was a relief for the parents of a two-month-old baby. Thank you for your prayers concerning Lauren, we have seen our prayers answered.

We are now on the last leg of our deputation, and we were able to fill up our schedule through January. October was a great month of deputation. We were in meetings from Ohio to California and traveled to Texas and back to Michigan. We have seen God protect us while we traveled and have seen His hand on our van as well. In November, we reached almost 90% of our support, and are praying that God will quickly bring in the rest. We have had several churches promise support and we are waiting to see this support come in. In the last couple of months, God has placed us at generous, giving churches and I am pleased to say that they have been a blessing both spiritually and financially.

I have been watching ticket prices for the last couple of months, and we were able to buy tickets last week for the lowest price (around \$3,800) that I have seen so far. Two days later the price went up. We now have a date when we will be leaving for the field. It is our anniversary, Thursday, February 25, 2010. People have told me that I was crazy to pick our anniversary, but how many men get to take their wife to Hawaii for their anniversary? Thank you for your faithful prayers and support. We are excited, and can't wait to be on the field as your ambassadors to Micronesia.

Until He Comes.

Daniel, Megan, Emily, & Lauren Fetter danielfetter5@hotmail.com